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4th February  Year 2 trip to FAST Museum 

5th February   PTFA Zoom Meeting 8pm (link to be shared) 

7th February  Quiz Night (7.30pm) 

12th February  Butterfly Class Assembly 9am 

17th-21st February Half Term 

24th February  INSET Day  

18th May   Spring Fair 

A Note From Mrs Lloyd,  

Despite the grey clouds outside, the 

mood is bright inside school. There 

has been some fabulous learning this 

week—Year 2 have learned so many 

facts about Amelia Earhart and  

Butterfly Class have produced some 

amazing writing of traditional tales. 

As always, the children loved their vis-

it from the team at Open The Book, as 

they enjoyed another interactive bible 

story. 

Enjoy your weekends and stay safe in 

the bad weather.  

Space2grow - we had a very exciting week 
at Space2grow. We learnt how to be safe 
around a fire and cooked toast on it. We 
carefully watching to see when it was 
ready. We got to choose if we wanted 
butter, jam or honey on our toast, it was very yummy! 
We also did drawing club at space2grow, we have 
been looking at non-fiction dinosaur books . We all 
enjoyed drawing and labelling our dinosaurs. Some of 
us even turned into dinosaurs for the afternoon!  

Disco Fun  Thank you to our parent disco organisers 
and of course to Disco Brian! The children had a won-
derful hour of disco fun! Pictures next week! 

School Councils  It was wonderful to formally intro-
duce our School Councils. We have children from each 
class joining The School Council, Well-being Team, 
Faith Team and Eco Council. They will be representing 
all the children during various Council meetings and 
will have the opportunity to come up with their own 
ideas and initiatives. 

 

Ewan 

Zeynep 

 

Head Teacher Awards 

Demonstrating our school values 

Lottie 

Kit 

 

Beau 

Evie B-N 

Gostreys 

Chinese New Year 

A Chinese lunch will be served next Wednesday 

(29th) and sausages will be served on the  

Thursday (30th) instead. 

Well done Butterfly Class! The staff at Farnham Museum have been in touch saying how well mannered 
the children were when they visited and they were extremely impressed with their writing skills!  



Space2Grow 
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